
Our Safeguarding and Child Protection policies can be found at goosegreenprimaryschool.org/school-information/policies 
Please feel free to ask the office for a hard copy of the safeguarding policy if you would like to receive one. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
There has been so much going on this week, itΩs been quite the whirlwind.  Not only have we had the Year 6s on 
their residential trip, there has also been a variety of outdoor learning opportunities, some trips out and about, and 
THE SUN HAS GOT ITS HAT ON!! Just in time for half term ς hurrah! 
 
Year 6 Residential: The Bushcraft Company 
 
The year 6 children have spent the week outside in the woods of Penshurst, sleeping in tents and other shelters that 
they have made for themselves.  They have had an amazing time building fires, exploring the woods, playing outdoor 
games, cooking and much more besides!  I went to see them yesterday when they were shooting a bow and arrow, 
and throwing tomahawks.  What a fantastic trip they have had.  I know that the staff have been placing some 
photographs on the Google classroom and I have also been uploading some onto Twitter.  Here are a few of the 
photos so you can see the sort of things that they have been up to. 
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Outdoor Learning Week 

 

 

ItΩs not just Year 6 who have been learning 

outdoors this week.  All year groups have had a 

chance to take their learning outside and try out a 

variety of experiences.   

Here, Year 2 have been making some symmetrical 

pictures using some of the objects that they found 

in the playground. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

And some of Year 5 built a fort whilst others made a 

water course. 

Everyone really enjoyed being outside and it was great to 

see how the children responded to their learning in this 

context.  We try to do it as much as we can, but it helps 

to give ourselves a focus sometimes! 

Years 1 and 2 both managed to get out to the Marsden Road Wildlife Centre to support the learning in their topics. 

They absolutely LOVED it!  ItΩs so good to be able get out and have a school trip! 

 

   

    

  

 

 

 

 

And here are some of the Nursery children exploring the giant Numicon!  
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Reception Celebration of Learning 

It was so nice to be able to invite Reception parents and carers to join us safely in the Reception playground and 

share some of the learning that has taken place this half term.  Children showed off their learning with huge 

amounts of pride.  How wonderful to be able to share it with their grown ups! 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Values Points Winners 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our three Values Points winners this week: 

Stanley, for Positivity; Iris, for Aspiration; and Mila for Equity. 

LΩǾŜ ŀǘǘŀŎƘŜŘ ǘƘŜ summer term diary dates again to make sure that you receive them.  DoƴΩǘ ŦƻǊƎŜǘ ǘƻ ƳŀƪŜ ŀ ƴƻǘŜ ƛƴ 

your diary for the appropriate days, but especially the arts festival on 10th July! 

Have a great half term ς see you on 7th June. 

Simon Wattam 

Summer Term Diary Dates 
From Week Commencing 7th June 2021 
 

7/6 -
11/6 

All week Science week in school 

30/06 9.00-
3.00pm 

School Class Photos (outdoors) 

05/07 All week Arts at Goose Green 
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